
NOTICE OF BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

FISCAL YEAR 2023-2024 BUDGETS 

TOWN OF WATERTOWN 

CONNECTICUT 

 

April 26, 2023 

 

The Town Council of the Town of Watertown will hold a Budget Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

April 26, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. at Watertown High School, 324 French Street, Watertown 

Connecticut to hear comments on the following proposed Fiscal Year 2023-2024 budgets:   

 
A. Town General Fund $35,623,811 

B. School General Fund  $53,157,069 

    General Fund Total  $88,780,880 

  

C.  Town Road Aid  $352,824 

D.  Water Operations  $2,146,330 

E.  Water Capital  $395,000 

F.  Sewer Operations  $2,576,320 

G.  Sewer Capital  $265,000 

H.  Water and Sewer Debt  $426,490 

I.  Crestbrook Golf Operations  $809,477 

J.  Local Capital Improvement  $157,719 

 

The meeting will be conducted in person and available via Zoom in listen only mode.  A link to 

the Zoom meeting will be placed on the Town’s website under the calendar of meetings on April 

26, 2023. 

  

Anyone wishing to present written testimony may do so in writing prior to the hearing by emailing 

towncouncil@watertownct.org with Budget Public Hearing in the subject line by Friday, April 

21, 2023 or by mail to Watertown Town Council, Watertown Town Hall, 61 Echo Lake Rd., 

Watertown, CT 06795.   

                 

For those attending in person, the public hearing location is accessible to persons with physical 

disabilities. If you require a translator, or accommodations for a hearing impairment or other 

accommodation, contact the Town of Watertown at 860-945-5255. 

 

Dated at Watertown, Connecticut this 19th day of April, 2023. 

       

       _________________________ 

       Jonathan Ramsay, Chair 

       Watertown Town Council 
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